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The Bishop of Salisbury’s Memorial Fund 
 

To the Editor of the Salisbury and Winchester Journal. 
 
Dear Sir, - Will you kindly favour me by inserting this letter in your paper. 
 
I think, perhaps, it may not be generally known that some of those who had the privilege of being confirmed 
by our dear late Bishop have conceived the idea of asking all who shared that privilege with them (as far as 
it is possible to reach them) to give something towards the Memorial Fund. The plan has been tried in the 
undermentioned parishes, and in others collections are now going on.  The scheme has the sanction and 
hearty co-operation of Francis Attwood, Esq., treasurer of the fund.  The following sums have been 
received by me, and forwarded to Mr. Attwood. 
 
 I remain, dear sir, your obedient servant,  E. M.A. 
 
 

Collections Made By 
Parish Number of 

Contributions 
Total Collected 

Surname Given 
Names Status £ s. d. 

   Westbury 4 persons  13 0 
A.  E. M.   9 persons  16 6 
A. E. M.  Sherrington 39 persons 1  4 4 
Clapp Julia Miss  7 persons  15 0 
Edwardes  Miss  7 persons  11 6 
Gray  Miss Upton Lovell 16 persons  18 0 
Hall B. Reverend Stapleford 9 persons   3 2 

Hill E. Reverend Little 
Langford 8 persons   5 0 

Morrice W. D. Reverend Longbridge 
Deverill 41 persons 3  0 0 

Temple  Miss Bishopstrowe 40 persons 1  7 0 

Wand  Honorable, 
Mrs. Heytesbury 45 persons 2 15 7 

Wightwick  Miss Codford 25 persons 1  4 6 
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